Docket Nos. 50-413 ang S0-4148
Ligense Nos. NPF-3% and NPF-§2

Duke Power Company

ATTN: My, W, B, Tucker, Vice Fresicent
Nuclear Proguction Department

422 South Churgh Street

Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:
SUBJEST: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS, 50-413/88+30 AND 50-214/88-30

This rafars to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) inspection comgucted by
P. K. Van Doorn and M, $. Lesser on July 26 = August 26, 1988. The tnspection
included a review of activities authorized for your Catawba facility. At the
conclusion of the inspection, the findings weve discussed with those members of
your staff tdentified in the enclosed inspection report.

Areas examined during the inspection are fdentified in the report. Within

these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personrel, and observation of

activities 1n progruss.

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviations were identie
¥ ed.

Your attention fs fevited to urresolved items ‘gentified fn the fespection
report. These matters will De pursved during future inspections,

in actordance with Section 2.790 of the NRJ'S “Rules of Practice.“ Parm 2,
Title 10, Code of Fudera) Regulations, & copy of this letter 4ng ity erclosure
will D& placed 1n the NRC'S Pudlic Document Room,




Ouke Power Company

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, pleas: cuct .t us,

Enclosure:
NRC Inspection Report

¢ wiene):

T. B. Owen, Station Manager

Sentor mmn Inspector = McGuire
State of South Caroli

bce wienc): .
K. N. Jabbour, NRR

NRC Restdent Inspector
DRS, Technica) Assistant
Document Control Desk
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Sincerely,

ORIGINAL 10550 DY
VIRGIL L. £20WNLER

Virgil L, Brownlee, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 3
Division of keactor Projects



